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I think summer has finally 

decided to come in and stick 

around. That is I hope so! 

The water temperature is 

finally knocking on 70-

degrees, as of today. Next 

week weôll have to pull the 

paddleboards out of the 

garage rafters and get them 

ready to take the plunge. 

Weôve been paddling on a fairly regular 

regimen and looking forward to more. 

This past weekend I spent both days in a 

classroom, then on and in the water with 

a group, including three LCP members. 

We were being taught by an LCPer, on 

leading paddlers across marsh and 

harbor in search of the wary dolphin. In 

a couple weeks, Leslie Maple will be 

leading a group of LCP paddlers up to 

Lake Marion in a session to develop our 

next group of trip leaders who can lead 

us in the future. One of the things noted 

by a friend and club member, was how 

much she did not know, but at the same 

time the confidence boost that training 

We are a socially and economi-
cally diverse organization with 
one common linké a love of 
paddling. Whether kayak, 
canoe or paddleboard, expert 
or beginner, we all enjoy the 
camaraderie and the beauty of 

South Carolina's waterways. 

Our meetings are held on the 
third Monday of each month 
(except December), with club 
paddles scheduled throughout 
the year. Please join us and 

share in the fun!  

Join us at our next meeting on 

May 19, at 7 p.m. 
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Almost Summertime!  

Message from the Prez  

gave her in helping to 

realize what could easily be 

done out on the water. 

Consider coming out on 

May 10, and expanding 

your paddling skill set. 

Also coming up soon is the 

Sparkleberry weekend. 

Instead of walking through 

the forest, try paddling through it. Bring 

your binoculars, camera and a good 

lunch, for a day in a grand place, one 

that is rare to find and sweet to paddle. 

If youôre a camper, consider joining 

some of us camping at Santee State 

Park, across and down the lake from 

Sparkleberry. Iôm in the campground 

closest to the public landing and park 

HQ. I see that some good sites are still 

available. If we donôt get rained out 

again, weôll have a pot luck dinner 

Saturday evening, and a paddle into 

another deep water swamp Sunday. 

Stay wet and see you on the water!  

Dan 


